
 

Teacher’s Corner 
Mrs. Musselwhite & Mrs. Hannigan 

Language:  

We will continue to focus on a letter of the week for a few 
more weeks. The SK students have started reading simple 
CVC words such as cat, dog, top etc., by stretching the word 
slowly to hear all 3 sounds, with a special focus on listening 
for the middle vowel sound.   After March Break, we will also 
be introducing “Popcorn Words” and we will send these 
words home for students to practice.  This will mainly be for 
SK students but JK students will be exposed to these words 
as well! 

The “Snuggle Up and Read” program is going strong and the 
students are very excited to choose a new book to read at 
home with you each day! Thank you very much for  taking 
the time to develop and strengthen a love of reading in your 
child. Each time your child reads to 10, they will receive a 
fun class coupon which can be redeemed anytime. When 
they read to 100, they choose a prize! 

 

Letter of the Week Schedule: 

Week of March 5:  Letter L 

Week of March 19:  Letter F 

Week of March 26:  Letter B 

 

 

Math: Over the past couple months, we have been working 
on creating patterns.  At home, have your child use objects 
to create an AB or ABC pattern.  They have been very crea-
tive at school with all of the patterns that they have made.  
We will now be focusing on shapes—circle, triangle, square, 
rectangle, hexagon, and oval.  We will be looking to see how 
these shapes are the same and how they are different.  We 
will have various small group activities that will allow stu-
dents to explore these shapes. 

Remind and Mail Bags 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD IS COMING TO SCHOOL 
EACH DAY WITH THEIR MAILBAG AND COMMUNICA-
TION BOOK! 

Feel free to use your child’s communication book to 
writes notes or information for us...please leave the book 
open so we know there is a note for us to read. 

As well, we are using the Remind App to communicate 
any important info for our classroom and school.  Please 
feel free to send a message to Mrs. Musselwhite or Mrs. 
Hannigan through the Remind App. 

If you have not signed up for Remind and would like in-
structions, please write a note in your child’s communica-
tion book and we will be sure to get you the info! 

 

Field Trip 
We are planning a trip to Richardson’s Sugar Bush 
during this month.  Please stay tuned for further 
details such as the date and time of this trip.  We 
will likely need a few parent volunteers as well.  
Please remember, you must have a valid police 
check on file with the office in order to volunteer 
on school trips.  Stay tuned! 

 

Scholastic Orders 
Scholastic Orders will be due on March 7th.  All book or-
ders help to stock our classroom library with new books 
for the students to read at school.  With the rewards from 
the January book orders, we were able to get 24 new 
books for our “Snuggle Up and Read” home-reading pro-
gram.  THANK YOU to those who have ordered!!! 


